
GEORGIACARRY.ORG, INC.  
P.O. BOX 142924     FAYETTEVILLE, GEORGIA 30214  info@georgiacarry.org

August 9, 2008

Ms. Amanda Statz
Transportation Security Administration
Freedom of Information Act Office, TSA-20
11th Floor, East Tower
601 South 12th Street
Arlington, VA 22202-4220

FOIA REQUEST
 
Dear FOI Officer:
 

The national newspaper USA Today published a cover story on Friday, August 8, 2008, 
that stated, “Airport officials and lawmakers are watching closely as the TSA weighs a request 
by Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport to modify its security program to impose an 
airport wide ban on guns. It is the first such request to TSA from an airport.”

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, I request access to 
and copies of any letters to and from Hartsfield-Jackson International Airport dated July 1, 2008 
or later pertaining to any requests to impose a ban on firearms from the non-sterile areas of the 
airport. 
 

I agree to pay reasonable duplication fees for the processing of this request.
 

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to 
specific  exemptions  of  the  Act.  I  will  also expect  you  to  release  all  segregable  portions  of 
otherwise exempt material.  I, of course, reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any 
information or to deny a waiver of fees. 
 

I look forward to your reply within 20 business days, as the statute requires.  Thank you 
for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely, 

Edward A. Stone
President
GEORGIACARRY.ORG, INC. 


